

# February 2023 Newsletter







FEBRUARY 14 | 6PM | \$60/PERSON

Surf & Turf 8oz Filet with Sea Scallops and Homemade Strawberry Shortcake

## Welcome Back Members!

I can't believe it's February already.
Warmer weather is coming soon.
I'm starting to assemble summer
staff for the pool. So, if you know
a certified lifeguard send them
my way, please. We will be having
a BIG GAME party on February
12th and a sweetheart Valentine's
dinner on Tuesday February 14th. I
hope to see all you at these
gatherings. Our new chef is
amazing. Come have dinner with
us. It is going to be a great year at
the HCC.

Thank you!

Jeana Shepard

Club Manager

#### **GET IN TOUCH WITH US:**

- 1200 Country Club Drive Hannibal, MO 63401
- 573-248-1123
- clubmanager@hannibalcountryclub.com

VIEW MORE CLUB INFO ONLINE www.hannibalcountryclub.com

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK
www.facebook.com/HannibalCountryClub

Use your camera on your phone to scan this code and go to our website right from this newsletter!



## **GOLF PRO UPDATES!** From Mark Christensen



Greetings from the PGA Show in Orlando. I Had one of my students request that I send them pictures of "Cool Golf Stuff". It doesn't get much cooler than this! All black Titleist T100, T100S, and T200 irons. They are available in three different black shafts. Limited availability. Custom fit only! Fortunately, that's what I do! They can't be ordered until Feb 23, so there's some time. If this is something that strikes your fancy, call me for an appointment. I plan to be on the phone really early on February 23.



### **WELCOME NEW CHEF!**

On behalf of the Board, I am excited to announce the hiring of a new kitchen manager/executive

chef. **Michael Lefler of Quincy, II** has over 25 years of restaurant experience and we are looking forward to his using his experience and food talents here at HCC.

Michael was the longtime kitchen manager/chef at the Patio Restaurant in Quincy, Il serving 14 years and was also the kitchen/restaurant manager for 7 years at Drakes Steak and Ale in Quincy, Il. Michael told the interviewing committee he is passionate about food and making a great presentation, as well as wanting to put together a great kitchen team to serve the members of the club. We welcome Michael to our club family, and we hope you come and meet Michael and enjoy some great food dishes he plans on preparing for you. Happy New Year to all.

- Steve Carroll

Have you considered joining the club? We have a variety of memberships ranging from golf only, social, pool, and full family. Joining now for 2023 is a great way to meet new friends, network, and a great place to bring the family. Members receive discounts on meeting space, events, and parties. We also offer corporate memberships for small and large businesses.

Call or email me for a tour 573-248-1123 clubmanager@hannibalcountryclub.com



#### **2023 BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

Steve Carroll: President
John Borrowman: Vice Pres.
Tara Lewton
Jeff Bross
Tyler Mosley
Mac Fisher
John Fernandez
Robin Donegan

**CLUB MANAGER:** Jeana Shepard

**Open Seat** 

GREENS/GROUNDS KEEPER: Robert Rigney

BAR MANAGER: Korina Cedillo

CHEF: Mike Lefler

ASSISTANT COORDINATOR: Olivia Schrader

KEEP UP TO DATE: FOLLOW US ON SNAPCHAT! SCANTHE CODE->

